
Art News Fall 2024
I remember as a young mother, looking out from my second story window down at the old
Blessed Sacrament building, and thinking how much I would love to be involved with this
school.
The Lord, in his perfect timing and plan has arranged it for me to teach your wonderful children
every week. The art that is created in my classroom always inspires me and puts a smile on my
face as I see what young artists are able to make.

Pumpkins, leaves and apples line our hallways, but nothing has been more exciting this quarter
than to see the many contest entries.

The current contest that are running are: Constitutions posters for the 5-8, colleen float design
for 1-8, and the PTG has sponsored a contest for all grades with the theme of “What I like best
about my school.”

There is an Art Show running this month down at Heritage State Park in Holyoke and on Nov.
23rd at 1:00, you are invited to “Meet the Artist” with many of our students participating!

I am looking forward to seeing the results!

Thank you for entrusting your children to us,
Bev Sabourin
Art Dept


